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October 7, 2011


NOTICE POSTPONING WORKSHOP
(Set for October 13, 2011)


RE:	Investigation of Recent Developments in Federal Telecommunications Policy, 
	Docket UT-111761

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On October 5, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a notice that it would conduct a recessed open meeting on October 13, 2011, in the form of a workshop, on recent developments in federal telecommunications policy.  Due to scheduling conflicts the Commission finds it necessary to postpone the workshop scheduled for October 13, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.  The Commission will notify interested persons of the new date and time for a workshop as soon as it has been determined.

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the workshop scheduled for October 13, 2011, is postponed indefinitely.

Any questions concerning this notice should be directed to the Commission’s telecommunications policy advisor, Brian D. Thomas at (360) 664-1212 or bthomas@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,



DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary
